
Sherborne Town Band Committee   

Minutes for 22nd April 2015 

 

Present: Alan Derrick, Richard Frost, John Derrick, Natalie Miles, Joe Miles 

Apologies: Sean Beechey, Andrea Beechey 

Matters Arising:  

The committee need to find out if we are still paying for the band photocopier. 

Thank you to Alan and Jo Derrick for arranging the band dinner. 

Upcoming events- 16th May we need to confirm a band, Sean is organising a band for the cider 

march. Joe will put out tick sheets for the summer jobs. 

Joe is in the process of getting the band printer. 

Open day: Jim has been given some posters to put out, advertising will start and schools will be 

contacted in the upcoming weeks. 

Beer band outfits have been purchased. 

Correspondence:  

The Mayor has asked if the band will march down cheap street for his daughters wedding on 19th 

September this year. The committee agreed to accept this, Joe to contact the Mayor. 

An enquiry has been received from Bradford Abbas Social club for the beer band, John to 

investigate. 

Treasurers Report: 

Treasurer absent 

Agenda: 

No agenda items put forward 

Other Business: 

We need to arrange a cleaning session at the band room before the open day, it was proposed to be 

the week before. 

AGM to be arranged when the accounts are back from being audited. 


